
TF MS/HS Friday Academic Plan Pickup 
May 1st, 2020 

*For those 6-12 families that are picking up hard copy “packets” for distance learning, 
here is the schedule for Friday’s pickup,as well as homework drop off.  Student’s please 
label all homework with the teacher's name and class. Out of safety concerns for our 
school staff as well as the community we will be limiting the group size as well as 
access to the building. We will have staff available to assist with this process outside the 
High School entrance doors and we are asking you to remain in your vehicle and 
continue pulling forward as needed. If you are unable to pick up materials during this 
time please call 285-3224 ext 218 or email Greg Heys at gheys@threeforks.k12.mt.us 
for more assistance. 
 
*This will be our last packet pick-up date.  Some teachers are attempting to provide a 
little more work and information for the three week time frame and still give students 
ample opportunity to hand in any late or missing work. 
 
*Communication is key at this time with your students.  Please talk to them about what 
classes they need hardcopies.   
 
*We are also double checking that all household information and family contact 
information is in Infinite Campus correctly and up to date.  You may anticipate a phone 
call from the school re-confirming that our data is correct. 
 
Last Name : A-G 
8:00-9:00 a.m. 
 
Last Name : H-N 
9:00- 10:00 a.m. 
 
Last Name : O-T 
10:00- 11:00 a.m. 
 
Last Name : U-Z 
11:00-12:00 p.m. 
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